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Information on the Fourth session of the open-ended working group 
on a United Nations declaration on the rights of peasants and other people working in rural areas, 15-19 May 2017, Room XX, Palais des Nations
The Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights presents its compliments to all Permanent and Observers Missions to the United Nations Office at Geneva, specialized agencies, other intergovernmental organizations, national human rights institutions and non-governmental organizations and has the honour to inform them of the following:
· The fourth session of the working group will take place from 15 to 19 May 2017 in Room XX, Palais des Nations. The session is held pursuant to Human Rights Council resolution 30/13 which decided that the working group with the mandate to negotiate, finalize and submit to the Human Rights Council a draft United Nations declaration on the rights of peasants and other people working in rural areas shall hold its next two annual sessions for five working days each before the thirty-sixth session of the Council. 
· All UN Member and Observer States, inter-governmental organizations and non-governmental organizations with ECOSOC consultative status as well as national human rights institutions with “A” status may attend the public meetings of the working group.
· The draft declaration prepared by the Chair-Rapporteur, the provisional agenda and other relevant documentation of the session are available at the following address: http://www.ohchr.org/EN/HRBodies/HRC/RuralAreas/Pages/4thSession.aspx 
· Comments on the draft declaration should preferably be sent to the secretariat by e-mail (wgpeasants@ohchr.org). They will be posted on the 4th session of the OEWG webpage.
· All participants are encouraged to submit their statements in writing prior to their interventions to wgpeasants@ohchr.org in order to facilitate simultaneous interpretation. All statements will be posted as received on OHCHR’s website. If the statement delivered is substantially different from the document initially received by the secretariat or if you do not wish the statement to be published online, please inform the secretariat. Kindly note that in line with the OHCHR disability policy, oral interventions made without written scripts cannot be shared on the website.
· Participants wishing to receive an accreditation for the fourth session of the working group are invited to inform the secretariat by e-mail (wgpeasants@ohchr.org), at least a week before the beginning of the session.
For further enquiries, please send a message to wgpeasants@ohchr.org or contact Mr. Bahram Ghazi at +41 22 982 95 15.
Geneva, 25 April 2017

